
Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street, 24th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814-0100 

commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov 

March 13, 2017    

RE: 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED 

Dear Chairwoman Felicia Marcus, 

After listening to several speakers and presentations at the Stockton, Merced and Modesto meetings, it 
seems to me that the State Water Resources Control Board should take all of the entities up on their 
offers to work together to create a plan that is sustainable and workable.  Rather than putting out a 
disastrous plan and then seeking settlements from affected entities, I believe the Board should work 
with the entities up front and implement a plan that does not require “one-off” settlements for 
compliance. 

 
Thank you, 

Amy Burrow 
amy.burrow@gmail.com 
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